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Dear Colleague,

I am writing to let you know that Liz Mellor will be standing down from 
her role as the Senior Responsible Officer (SRO) for the Integrated Care 
System (ICS) Green programme with effect 30th April 2023.

Under Liz’s leadership, the 
programme will have:

·	 Published the ICS Green 
Delivery Plan 2023-25 which 
helps translate our strategic 
ambitions into operational 
plans for delivery

·	 Implemented a new 
governance framework to 
support delivery

·	 Established ICS wide Carbon 
Literacy Training to help 
raise awareness of how 
everybody across all ICS 
partners can contribute

· 	 Established a baseline 
dashboard to set out the 
metrics that will evidence 
progress.

Liz will continue to lead the Greener NHS 
programme for North Staffordshire Combined 
Healthcare NHS Trust and we are now seeking 
expressions of interest from colleagues across 
our partner organisations who may wish to act 
as the SRO for delivery of the programme at 
system level. This opportunity might be suitable 
for colleagues looking for leadership stretch 
opportunity on the High Potential Scheme.

The Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated 
Care Board is in the process of securing 
additional programme management capacity to 
augment the coordination of this programme 
across all partners and to work closely with 
stakeholders. This resource will be available 
to support the SRO in their leadership of our 
ambitious programme of change.

For those who are interested in taking up this role, 
please make contact with me in the first instance.

Chris Bird

Chief Transformation Officer

chris.bird@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk
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